
                                                                                                                                           
 

 
 
 
 

WELCOME BACK!! 
Holy Trinity School PTG is kicking off the annual membership drive for the 2018-2019 school year. 

**Only $10.00 per family** 
*Checks made payable to: Holy Trinity School PTG 

 
Your donation helps provide: 

Field Trips, Holiday Events, Family Events, Field Day, Teacher Appreciation Week, School Presentations, and 
other school events. 

 
Please complete the form below and return it with your $10.00 Family donation fee to: 

(1) HTS PTG, Attn: Sharon Saginaw (2) Bring it to a PTG meeting; or (3) Drop it off at the Meet & Greet 
membership table. 

 
Please show your support for the school and the students by attending one or more of the following PTG 

meetings- it is a great way to meet other parents and to get involved. 
 

PTG Meetings will be held in the school library on the following dates @ 6:30PM: 
September 17th, November 20th, January 16th, March 21st, May 20th 

 
If you would like more information about any activity or event, email Michelle at michelle.roun@gmail.com 

 
President – Michelle Roun   Vice President – Laura Zottola 

 
Secretary – Sarah Smith   Treasurer – Sharon Saginaw 

 
 

Cut Here and Return Bottom Portion 
 
 

PTG 2018-2019 MEMBERSHIP FORM 

Parents Names:         

Amount enclosed    Check   Cash   

Phone #s:              
                                                      Home                                                                            Cell 
 
E-Mail:              

Student’s Name:         Grade:    

Student’s Name:         Grade:    

Student’s Name:         Grade:    

Student’s Name:         Grade:    

 
 I am interested in volunteering and would like to be contacted. 
 

Holy Trinity 
School PTG   

mailto:michelle.roun@gmail.com

